
PARATRANSIT IMPACTS 
Due to the addition of midday service in the American Center (new Route 26 trips, supplementing the 
current commuter-only trips on Route 25), an expansion of the eligibility boundaries for paratransit 
service on weekdays would occur northeast of the Interstate and Highway 151.  

Hours of eligibility for paratransit in this added area would be restricted to only those times when 
Routes 25 or 26 are running. 
 
 
 


